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Dear sirs, 
 
I would like to stress the importance of treating Carrigaline, Crosshaven, Ballygarvan and Tracton as 
one municipal district. I am living in the parish of Tracton and like my neighbors, I have first hand 
experience of the disruption and confusion to Services caused by the division of this parish between 
two different local authorities over the last number of years.  
 
I believe that it is essential for the continued growth and wellbeing of this community that it is under 
a single municipal district and represented by one group of Co. Councilors. 
  
I am currently living in the Bandon /Kinsale district and believe that this area would be best served if 
associated with Carrigaline. The community of Tracton parish is a very strong, united and progressive 
group and it is important that it can maintain this unity for council application and when dealing with 
public representatives. 
 
I trust you will look at my submission positively. 
 
Best Regards. 
Martin Horan. 
 

 


